
REMEMBERING

Hilda Unrau
January 5, 1950 - July 15, 2021

Tribute from Wiebe and Jeske Funeral Home

Wiebe and Jeske Funeral Home Staff send our condolences to family and friends.

Tribute from Janet Von Siemens

Relation: Sister-in-law 

Hilda was a gentle soul who always made me feel welcomed and loved. I hope she is finally pain free

and at peace.  Sending loving thoughts to Rob and Kevin. May her memory be a blessing and that

they comfort you during this difficult time.


